
EL SEGUNDO SLIPT STITCHERS KNITTING GUILD 

THE MONTHLY CABLE 
SARAH’S STITCHES 

Its been an interesting Month, as always, having to live 

vicariously through you all, can’t wait to see what was bought at 

yarn crawl and Weft and what you make with it.   

Hope those of you that joined Kim and the Mother Bear 

workshop had fun, simple patterns like that one can be good for 

as a take along project, same as the garter stitch charity scarf 

kits Cathy has.  Something small and uncomplicated you can 

have in your bag.  Hopefully projects like this will help get our 

charity numbers moving towards pre-covid levels. 

Keep knitting 

Sarah 

MAY PROGRAM: FIELDS OF COLOR 

WITH INTARSIA 

VP: Tonya B 

Last month our new Guild member Mary Beth K. demonstrated 

for us the many different Short Row methods available. I liked 

her swatching, encouraging us to just try the different methods 

and see which one we like without a project commitment; just 

explore and experiment. Thank you, Mary Beth! For May, we 

will once again have Mary Beth provide our Program, and this 

time she will cover Intarsia. Originally a woodworking 

technique, the knitting version creates fields of different colors 

laid next to one another, like fitting together pieces of a jigsaw 

puzzle. I personally have never tried it, so am excited to learn 

this new knitting skill. She has mentioned it is very easy; we will 

see. If you like to learn with your hands, bring some yarn in two 

or more colors and needles of appropriate size and she will help 

guide you through the technique. Looking forward to having 

you all participate in this Program on SUNDAY, May 

21st (remember, the meeting is on SUNDAY 12:00-3:00pm)! 

GUILD EVENTS 

 

NEXT MEETING 

Sunday, May 21, 

2023 

12pm – 3pm 

SIT ’N’ KNIT – 

Jocelyn Center/online 

Sunday, May 14, 

2023 

12pm – 3pm 

 

ZOOM MEETING 

Wed / Friday: 5.30 -8pm  

SAT & SUN: 9:00 am-8pm 

(as requested) 

 

 

 


